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Copenhagen, 22 March 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

President’s Letter 
 
 

Dear ESCIF friends and colleagues 
 
Like spring, the annual ESCIF Congress is fast approaching! Having missed the meeting in 
Vienna last year, I am even more excited than I usually am at the thought of getting together 
with all of you. Our colleagues in Zveza paraplegikov Slovenje have been very busy 
preparing for the congress and I am sure that we will all have a rewarding and enjoyable 
time. 
 
Together with this letter, we are sending the invitation to the Assembly of Delegates and the 
material you will need for the Assembly. Please remember to print this out for your own use 
and bring it with you. 
 
There is a proposal from the ESCIF Executive for a minor change to the Federation’s 
statutes. If you are unable to send a delegate to the Assembly, please remember that you 
can give another delegate power of attorney to vote on your organisation’s behalf. 
We look forward to seeing you in Slovenia in May. 
 
 
Regards from the ESCIF Executive. 
 
 
Best 
Jane Horsewell 
 
 
 


